
The Ophthalmology Service provides  

comprehensive ophthalmic care to  

canine, feline, equine and exotic species. 

The service provides a full range of  

diagnostics, microsurgical techniques  

and therapeutic options for the treatment 

of ophthalmic disease.

OPHTHALMOLOGY
BAILEY SMALL ANIMAL  

TEACHING HOSPITAL

Bailey Small animal Teaching hoSpiTal
1220 Wire Road 

Auburn, AL 36849 
Hours: 7:30 a.m. until 4:30 p.m. 

24/7 availability for emergencies.  
Phone (including emergencies):  

334-844-4690 
www.vetmed.auburn.edu
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WHAT WE DO
The Ophthalmology Service treats a variety of eye disorders, 
including, but not limited to: diseases of the ocular surface 
(corneal ulcers, dry eye), cataract removal, inflammation  
of the eye, glaucoma, neoplasia, retinal diseases and  
eyelid abnormalities.

The Ophthalmology Service also performs  
OFA Eye Certification Registry exams.

HOW WE DO IT
The Ophthalmology Service has state-of-the-art  
equipment for use with veterinary patients, including:

 • Phacoemulsification
 • Electroretinogram (ERG)
 • Ocular ultrasounds
 • High-resolution ocular ultrasound
 • Laser Treatment

WHO WE ARE
The Ophthalmology Service has a board certified  
ophthalmologist, two ophthalmology residents,  
a licensed veterinary technician and a technician assistant.

The Bailey Small Animal Teaching Hospital is one of the 
nation’s leading medical facilities for animal health care while 
also providing hands-on clinical education to senior-level 
students enrolled in the College of Veterinary Medicine.  
The 208,000-square-foot facility is one of the largest  
and most technologically-advanced teaching and referral  
hospitals in the country.

The Auburn University Veterinary Teaching Hospital, 
through the Bailey Small Animal Teaching Hospital,  
the J. T. Vaughan Large Animal Teaching Hospital  

and the Auburn University Veterinary Clinic,  
provides state-of-the-art care for more than  
18,000 patients last year.

APPOINTMENTS
Appointments can be made by referral from your  
primary care veterinarian. At the time of referral  
they will be asked to provide copies of previous tests  
and reports. We also accept referrals directly from  
owners and we can reach out to your primary care  
veterinarian for background information. All referrals  
to the Wilford and Kate Bailey Small Animal Teaching 
Hospital require appointments. For more information  
on appointments, go online to www.vetmed.auburn.edu.


